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Kasetsart University Announcement 

Regarding Safety Measures to Prevent the Spread of COVID-19 

Issue 29 

 

This announcement is a follow-up to Kasetsart University Announcement Regarding Safety 

Measures to Prevent the Spread of COVID-19 (Issue 28, 14 April 2021). 

 

Due to the numerous new infectious cases of COVID-19 and our continuing grave concern, 

Kasetsart University has extended the effectiveness of Safety Measures to Prevent the Spread of 

COVID-19, as previously announced. 

 

KU staff shall be permitted to work full-time from home. Staff are permitted to work on-site 

campus only to carry out necessary duties. This announcement seeks to promote the protection and 

safety of all KU staff and students, and it hereby extends the guidelines previously set forth in Safety 

Measures to Prevent the Spread of COVID-19 (Issue 28, 14 April 2021).  These announcements should 

be interpreted and implemented in strict conformance with the safety measures of the Government 

and Bangkok Metropolitan Administration’s announcement, Order of Temporary Closure of Premises 

(Issue 25, 25 April 2021). 

 

 This announcement becomes effective and should be implemented from 1 May 2021 until 

further notice. 

 

Announced 27 April 2021 

 

 

 

(Dr. Chongrak Wachrinrat, Ph.D.) 

President, Kasetsart University 


